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Motorboat Driver Licensing and Boating Under the 
Influence Provisions

FY 03 Approp. FY 04 Approp. FY 03 Revenue FY 04 Revenue

It is estimated that provisions to become in force beginning July 1, 2003 can be 
implemented with existing resources.  The State will receive $1,800 in Dedicated Credits 
beginning in FY 2003.  Provisions to become in force beginning January 1, 2007 will be 
revenue neutral.  Department of Natural Resources and Driver Licensing  will receive fees 
to offset costs of developing and providing the approved motorboat safety course and 
endorsement.  The costs and fees have yet to be determined.

State Impact

$0 $1,800 $1,800$0Dedicated Credits Revenue

$0 $0 $1,800 $1,800
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Boat livery businesses will pay a $25 annual registration fee. It is estimated that this fee 
will generate $1,800 in Dedicated Credits Revenue beginning FY 2003.   Motorboat 
operators will be required to have passed an approved motorboat safety course and 
possess a valid driver's license with a motorboat endorsement on January 1, 2007 or 
thereafter to legally operate a motorboat on Utah's waterways.  Temporary permits will 
be available for compliant nonresidents.  The fees are intended to offset agencies' costs 
and have yet to be determined.

Individual and Business Impact


